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December 21, 2021 
 
 
Dear MSA Members,  
 
The provincial health authorities have announced further restrictions to limit the spread of 
Covid-19. 
 
For sport and recreation, practices and games are allowed, and the current restrictions continue 
to be in place with the following additional revisions: 
 
As of December 21, 2021, and until January 11th, 2022 (unless further changes are announced):  

 
• Indoor sporting and recreational facilities must ensure that the number of spectators at 

the facility does not exceed 50% of the usual spectator capacity of the facility (Order 14-
1-A) 

• Must ensure that no tournaments are held at the facility. (14-1-C) 
 
All restrictions related to vaccination and wearing of masks that have been in place have not 
changed. 
 
In an effort to limit the number of close contacts, there should be no group activities outside of 
practice time or games, participants should come ready to play and limit group time indoors 
(e.g. in dressing rooms). 
 
We continue to remind our members to ensure the MSA Return to Play protocols and the 
facility protocols are followed.  
 
We take the opportunity to wish you all a happy, safe, and peaceful holiday season. May 2022 
be full of success for all of you, and let’s hope that we may continue to enjoy the game we love. 
 
Take care, 
 
 
Héctor Vergara  
Executive Director 


